West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Special Meeting

June 30, 2006

Members present: 
Ted Blevins

Jim Roe




Lola Best

Sheila Smallwood

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 a.m.

The motion was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Sheila Smallwood to move to closed session. The motion was approved by consensus.

The motion was made by Sheila Smallwood and seconded by Lola Best to return to open session. The motion was approved by consensus.

Jim Roe, principal, consulted with council on the hiring of Rodney England for a Special Education position.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 a.m.
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